
From: BARR <BARR@act.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 10 August 2018 1:51 PM 

To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 

Subject: Reply from Chief Minister Barr  

  

  

 

  

  

Thank you for taking the time to contact the Office of the ACT Chief Minister, Andrew Barr 

MLA and the ACT Government. 

  

We appreciate your patience as we work through the large amount of correspondence sent to this 

address. 

  

Comments, suggestions and ideas will be carefully considered. We will make every effort to 

arrange a response where appropriate. 

  

Your email may be more appropriately considered by another ACT Government Minister’s office and 

therefore may be passed on for their attention. 

  

Correspondence containing offensive language or inappropriate content will not receive a 

response. 

mailto:BARR@act.gov.au
mailto:secretary@firestickestate.com


  

To stay up to date with the ACT Government’s activities visit www.act.gov.au 

  

You can also find the Chief Minister on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram or at 

www.andrewbarr.com.au 

  

  

  

  

Office of Andrew Barr MLA 

ACT Chief Minister 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This email, and any attachments, may be confidential and also privileged. If you are not the 

intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies of this transmission along with 

any attachments immediately. You should not copy or use it for any purpose, nor disclose its 

contents to any other person. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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